
 

 

           
 
January 7, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear TCS Friends and Family,           
 
 
As we begin the New Year, I would like to update you on a few things happening at TCS. The School Board recently voted 
to hire a consulting group dedicated to assisting Christian schools with fundraising.  The Timothy Group’s focus is helping 
schools such as ours understand how much they can raise; in addition to providing support in capital campaign kickoffs.  
Over the next few weeks, some of you may be asked to participate in their research. This information will be critical as 
we determine the future of the location of the TCS facility.  After we receive this report from the Timothy Group, the 
School Board will make a decision on the future location of the school.   
 
In preparation for the work ahead, the board would like to add two new board members.  A vote will be held via an 
online survey to vote these two members. The candidate bios and voting details can be found below. Paul Swartz and 
Pastor Tim White would be valuable additions to our board.  Paul’s expertise in construction and building will be needed 
over the next few years.  Pastor White would bring a Pastor’s perspective to our board (something we have been lacking 
over the last few years). 
 
The board has also voted to form a new charitable entity called the Christian School Scholarship fund of Ohio.  This 
entity will be managed by the same school board and will allow us to take advantage of a new Ohio Tax credit that 
enables all Ohio Taxpayers to give up to $750.00 dollars per year. The Christian School Scholarship fund of Ohio will then 
be able to give Scholarships to students in need. I have high expectations for what we can raise through this new 
endeavor and what it can do for TCS.  We are very thankful that the state of Ohio has legislators that are pro School 
Choice.   
 
 
 
Cordially, 

 
Jason Szuch 
School Board Chairman 
szuchj@tcspioneers.org 
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